
 
 

ARROWHEAD HIGH SCHOOL 
2025-2026 Placement Test Information for 

Open Enrollment (not from our Feeder Schools),  
Private, and Parochial School Students  

 
 

 

Math 
This test is intended for those students currently taking a full-year algebra course in middle school.  The test 
results are used to assist in course placement in the 9th grade. 
Dates:  Thursday, May 1 or Friday, May 2, 2025   
Time: 7:45 am - 9:15 am 
Location: South Campus - Library Classroom - Students should plan on meeting in the front foyer by door “A”. 
How to register: Contact Heather Swanhart, at 262-369-3611 ext. 4113 or swanhart@arrowheadschools.org - 
please include student name, school currently attending, email and phone number, and selected test date. 
The deadline to register is Tuesday, April 29, 2025 
What to bring: Scientific calculator (NO graphing calculators), pencil 
Notification: Families are notified of the test score and any necessary course changes the week after students 
take the test. Results will be communicated to AHS School Counselors who will make scheduling adjustments 
accordingly.   
 
 
World Language  
Have you studied Chinese, French, German or Spanish previously?  Do you want to start high school in level 2 
or higher?  Testing window is March 17 – April 4, 2025. 
Chinese - If you would like to test in Chinese, please email Serena Powers at powers@arrowheadschools.org 
French - If you would like to test in French, please email Allie Pasdera at pasdera@arrowheadschools.org 
German - If you would like to test in German, please email Nicole Moser at moser@arrowheadschools.org 
Spanish - If you would like to test in Spanish, please email Jeanne Psket at psket@arrowheadschools.org   
PLEASE NOTE:  As you register for classes, register for Level 1.  If you take the placement test, your schedule 
will be automatically changed to reflect the appropriate class for you, based on your test results. 
 

  
Band 
Students should register for Concert Band, which is course #2915S1 + 2915S2. Incoming 9th graders will have 
an opportunity to audition for Symphonic Band, Wind Ensemble, and Jazz Ensemble. Auditions are used to 
place students according to their ability levels while maintaining a balanced instrumentation in each 
ensemble. The directors will hear students play individually via video submission OR in person by 
appointment. All audition video submissions are due on or before Friday, March 21, 2025. Incoming 
freshmen may sign up to audition in person on March 5 or March 11. These auditions will take place in the 
North Campus band room from 4:00-6:00. Only students auditioning for Symphonic Band, Wind Ensemble, or 
Jazz Ensemble will need to audition. Please contact Jake Polancich at polancich@arrowheadschools.org for 
more information OR go to ahsinstrumentalmusic.com > Students > Audition Materials 2025, password is 
“bAnd”. 
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